
 
 
 
TO: All Fresh Express/Elder Share/CSFP participants 

RE: Fresh Express Delivery Changes  

FROM: Luminest Staff 

DATE: April 9, 2020 
 
 
Luminest has again been working with Central PA Food Bank to plan for the monthly 

food distribution. Our next distribution date is Tuesday, April 28th. For this distribution, 

Central PA Food Bank will prepare a box for each person who participated in the 

previous distribution event. 

On April 28th Luminest staff will deliver your food (and boxes) to your door. The Valley 

Terrace Community Center will not be open, so please do not come to the Center. 

During this precautionary time, we are working to make sure our staff and residents are 

safe so we are asking you not to leave your apartments. 
 
 

This is the best and safest way we can provide the food to you for this month’s delivery.  

This will remain the distribution process until the Governor’s stay at home orders are 

updated. 

For interested residents not currently signed up for the Fresh Express program, please 

email Lydia Frech:  lfrech@luminest.org *Limited quantities available 

If you are unable to use what food is provided please share with family, neighbors, etc. 

Using all precautionary measures. Please stay safe and continue to practice social 

isolation, hand sanitizing, and avoid direct contact with anyone who may be ill. 
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